
Announcements 

Friday, May 20, 2022 

B Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

From May 4th to May 20th, Alaina from Health Practicum is running a toy 

drive for Children’s Hospital.  Boxes are located in the foyers at North 

and South Campuses.  We are looking for New toy donations like Uno, 

Kinetic Sand and Play-Doh.  For any additional information, Contact 

Alaina. 

Pick up your 2022 Yearbook at North Campus on Wednesday, May 25th 
from 2:25pm – 4:30pm.  If you are not able to pick up your book on 
May 25th, you are able to get it the week of May 31st – June 3rd during 
Study Hall. 
 
Remember to visit the Lost and Found outside the main office.  All 

remaining items will be donated at the end of the school year. 

 

 

 
 
 


